
D6: Compound Words, Part 4
EXTENDED WORD LIST

Word 1st Syllable 2nd Syllable
hubcap -   hub =   cap
blindfold -   blind =   fold
cornbread -   corn =   bread
stepdad -   step =   dad
facemask -   face =   mask
friendship -   friend =   ship
carpool -   car =   pool
skateboard -   skate =   board
spaceship -   space =   ship
chopsticks -   chop =   sticks
sandbox -   sand =   box
doughnut -   dough =   nut
laptop -   lap =   top
housecat -   house =   cat
raincoat -   rain =   coat
doorbell -   door =   bell
jumprope -   jump =   rope
mudslide -   mud =   slide
toothbrush -   tooth =   brush
cowboy -   cow =   boy
flashlight -   flash =   light
sweatshirt -   sweat =   shirt
fishbowl -   fish =   bowl
swimsuit -   swim =   suit
sweetheart -   sweet =   heart


